
REVIEW OF 2024 CHANGES TO FUNDING REQUESTS 
 
 
At the October 10, 2023 meeting of Board of Selectmen, the RRAC recommended to the BOS changes to some 
donation requests.  Listed below are the changes approved by the BOS.  The amount of funding for 2024 is to 
be adjusted accordingly or removed permanently from the list of associations who request funding. 
 
Under each Association in italics, is suggested wording to be sent to the Associations listed below to inform 
them of these changes. 
 
      2024                   2024 
ASSOCIATION    FUNDING REQUESTED  FUNDING APPROVED 

 
American Red Cross    $ 3,000   $ 1,500 

The Rye Regional Association Committee reviewed your donation request for 2024 and your 
organization has been approved to receive $1,500.   

 
Big Brother/Big Sister    $ 3,000   $ 1,500 

The Rye Regional Association Committee reviewed your donation request for 2024 and your 
organization has been approved to receive $1,500. 

 
Center for Wildlife    $10,000   $ 2,500* 

• Contingent on Warrant Article #24 passing in the Town of Rye Elections. 
 
Crossroads House    $12,000   $ 2,500 

The Rye Regional Association Committee reviewed your donation request for 2024 and your 
organization has been approved to receive $2,500. 

 
Great Bay Services    $14,184   $ 1,500 

The Rye Regional Association Committee reviewed your donation request for 2024 and your 
organization has been approved to receive $1,500. 

 
Haven      $ 3,250   $ 2,000 

The Rye Regional Association Committee reviewed your donation request for 2024 and your 
organization has been approved to receive $2,000. 

 
Home Health VNA of NH/Tufts  $. 0    $   0 

• They did not send in a Funding Request this year. so.  Permanently remove from list of donors. 
 
Millstone Wildlife Center   $ 1,000   $  0  

•  They were not approved for funding.  Permanently remove from list of donors. 
 
Thank you for sending in a Funding Request for 2023.  The Rye Regional Association Committee 
reviewed your request for funding and your organization did not meet the requirements for funding.  
Your request for funding has been denied. 
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New Generation    $ 2,000   $ 0  

• They were not approved for funding.  Permanently remove from list of donors 
 
Thank you for sending in a Funding Request for 2024. The Rye Regional Association Committee 
reviewed your request for funding and your request for funding has been denied.  Your organization is now 
part of Catholic Charities, a religious organization.  In keeping with the separation of church and state, we 
do not fund religious organizations. 
 

 
Seacoast Shipyard Association  $ 500    $ 0 

•  They were not approved for funding.  Permanently remove from list of donors. 
 

Thank you for sending in a Funding Request for 2024.  The Rye Regional Association Committee 
reviewed your request for funding and your request has been denied.  We do not support 501(c) 6 
organizations and since  your primary purpose is a lobbying group to keep the Shipyard open, your 
organization did not meet the criteria and focus of our mission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Page 2 of 2 (2-22-2024) 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      


